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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

As we come to the end of the spring term, I wish to provide you with some important information 

to prepare your child for their arrival in September 2025.  

 

Year 6 transition  

We have two transition days in July 2025 as detailed below:  

 

• Year 6 SEND transition day: Tuesday 1st July 2025 – 10.00am – 2.00pm  

• Year 6 transition day for all pupils: Wednesday 2nd July 2025 - 8.30am– 2.45pm. 

 

Our Year 6 Parent Information Evening will take place on Tuesday 1st July 2025 at 5.00pm –

6.00pm.  More detailed information about the above dates will be sent out closer to the time.  

 

SEND Parents Coffee Morning 

If your child has Special Educational Needs, then we would like to invite the parents/carers of the 

child to our SEN Coffee Morning on Friday 2nd May 2025 from 9:30 - 10:30am at 

Wednesfield Academy. This is a great opportunity to meet our SENCO. Refreshments will be 

provided. If you would like to attend, please email year6transition@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk to 

confirm your attendance. 

 

School Website  

We want to draw your attention to the Year 6 Induction section of our school website. This can be 

found at: https://wednesfieldacademy.com/induction. On this page of the website, you can 

watch a video made by our current year 7 pupils telling you all about life at 

Wednesfield Academy. The page also shares information on school uniform, key questions, how 

the school days runs and how Wednesfield Academy communicates information home.   

 

School uniform  

Our school uniform can be purchased from the following suppliers:  

 

Crested Schoolwear  

 

Wulfrun Centre  

Wolverhampton  

WV1 3HG  

 

01902 593030  

 

  

mailto:year6transition@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk
https://wednesfieldacademy.com/induction


 

Ron Flowers Sports and Schoolwear  

 

28 Queen Street  

Wolverhampton  

WV1 3JW  

 

01902 429490  

 

Both uniform suppliers will be attending the Year 6 Parent Information Evening should you wish 

to purchase or order uniform then.  

  

Peripatetic music lessons  

If your child has received peripatetic music lessons in primary school and would still wish to 

continue with these or if they would like to commence peripatetic lessons, please could you 

complete the Microsoft Form using this link by Friday 25th April 2025: 

https://forms.office.com/e/yCbXkXmwiG. 

 

Summer School  

We operate a summer school for Year 6 pupils who will join us in September 2025. These days 

are free of charge and will take place on the following dates:  

 

• Monday 19th August 2025  

• Tuesday 20th August 2025  

• Wednesday 21st August 2025  

 

More detailed information will be sent out next term.  

  

In the meantime, if you have any questions, please contact Ms Hanson (Assistant Headteacher) 

at year6transition@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk  

  

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mr Phillips  

Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember to follow us on social media. 

Facebook: https://bit.ly/3pV9Fhm 

Twitter: https://bit.ly/43tYv0J 

Instagram: https://bit.ly/3OmrbEP 
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